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Auckland Airport provides updated 
passenger information for March  
 
On Friday 13 March 2020, Auckland Airport provided preliminary passenger data for 

the month of February 2020 and an indication of international passenger data for the 

first ten days of March 2020.   

In the seven days to Monday 16 March, there was a 25% reduction in international 

passenger numbers versus last year.  On Monday alone, there was a 44% fall in 

international traveller numbers versus the same day of the week in 2019.   

Auckland Airport will continue to keep the market updated as significant new 

information emerges.  

ENDS  

 
For further information please contact: 
 

Investors: 
Head of Strategy, Planning and Performance  

Stewart Reynolds  

+64 9 257 7059 

stewart.reynolds@aucklandairport.co.nz 

 
Media: 
Head of Communications and External Relations Libby Middlebrook  

+64 21 989 908  

libby.middlebrook@aucklandairport.co.nz 
 

 

mailto:libby.middlebrook@aucklandairport.co.nz

	For further information please contact:
	Investors:
	Head of Strategy, Planning and Performance
	Media:

